
• On Wednesday, December 18 we received a generous donation from a local service group.

• As you already know, the library was closed on Monday, January 6 and Tuesday, January 7 due 
to weather conditions.

• This year we received donations totaling nearly $10,000 from our annual letter.

• We will be holding our first meeting of the millage fundraising/campaigning group on Thursday,
January 30th at 5:30 PM in the Coldwater Branch meeting room.

• I am currently working on our invitation letter and ads for the local papers.

• The State Aid application is due February 1.  I will be spending the next few weeks completing 
this.

Respectfully Submitted,

Evette M. Atkin
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